
 

SEC Thailand’s public hearing on proposed amendment and draft regulation on 
qualification of authorized director and manager of digital asset operators including  
the composition of board of directors and audit committee 

The Securities and Exchange Commission, Thailand (“SEC”) is seeking public comments on  
proposed amendment of regulations relating to qualification of authorized director and manager 
including the composition of board director and audit committee. This amendment aims to 
improve the qualifications with respect to direct knowledge and experience in digital asset of 
the aforementioned persons in order to fit with the fast-moving development in digital asset 
industry. Also, this proposed amendment aims to set out the composition of board directors 
and audit committee to have a proper check and balance to run the business responsibly and 
to comply with related rules and regulations. 

For further details of this public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Stakeholders and 
interested parties are also welcomed to submit comments and recommendations via the SEC 
Thailand’s website or email: ekarit@sec.or.th or sarochac@sec.or.th 

The public hearing ends on 23 August 2022 
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